
Date: Fri, 11 Oct 2002 14:12:53 -0400 (EDT)
From: Serena Boivin-Whalen <sboivinwhalen@yahoo.ca>
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: obtain a report

Hello, my name is Serena and I work in Sudbury, ON with the Nickel
District Conservation Authority. 

I would like to obtain a copy of the following report because I cannot
obtain a copy from the librairies in Nova Scotia because the report is 
not
available online. 

Would it be possible to obtain a copy of the report by Monic Gaertber? 

Gaertner, Monica J. 1999. Benthic Macroinvertebrate Diversity and Biotic
Indices for Monitoring of Lakes Dollar, Russell, Stillwater, Papermill 
and
Kinsac within the Halifax Regional Municipality (HRM), Nova Scotia,
Canada. Project E-2, Soil & Water Conservation Society of Metro Halifax.
(includes an educational video). xiv, 6 Sections, Appendices A-I. 

My interest in this report is due to a macroinvertebrate study that I am
involved in within the City of Greater Sudbury that will study
macroinvertebrates in several lakes within the city. 

Also, if you know of any reports or studies that contain sampling
protocols relating to lake sampling, would be greatly appreciated (if
online then just the link is great!)  We have protocols for lake 
sampling
but more could always be useful. 

Thanks,

Serena Boivin-Whalen
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